EMERALD COVE OUTDOOR SCIENCE INSTITUTE

5th-6th Grade Students

Camp Dates: Monday, February 22-Wednesday, February 24, 2016

This is a new opportunity for our 5th and 6th grade students to experience a 2 night - 3 day outdoor science camp in our local San Bernardino Mountains. The camp is privately operated by Emerald Cove Camps, Inc., which has over 40 years of successful camp experience. Lessons and Activities include: Wildlife Biology, Astronomy, Ecology, and Geology. Camp dates are Monday, February 22-Wednesday, February 24, 2016. Contact Kathi Hirsch at CHEP North or Cathy Marshall at CHEP Central for additional information.

Emerald Cove Parent Information Meeting

November 4, 2015 1:30 p.m. at CHEP Central

Families who have not yet attended an information meeting, please join us in exploring this new opportunity for our 5th and 6th grades. Contact Cathy Marshall at cmarshall@ocde. to let us know you are coming!



CHEP'S EAST COAST TRIP OF A LIFETIME -FALL 2016

Informational Meeting and Q & A:

Tuesday, November 10 at Central OR Tuesday, November 17 at West OR North

4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Two for one! Come to your CHEP site's Art Fair AND learn about the exciting East Coast trip CHEP has planned for students and families. A representative will be on hand to provide information about the itinerary, cost information, etc. for our "East Coast Trip of a Lifetime". Former student traveler, Garret Liao, says this: "Where do you think the greatest field trip ever would be? The answer is obvious- the East Coast. Why? Because you learn about American history in a fun way. It's easier to learn about history where it happened. An experienced and dedicated tour guide will explain a lot. Visiting historical sites is much more fascinating that reading about them in books." Come find out more about this unique opportunity to deepen your student's understanding of United States History, while also creating wonderful memories that you will enjoy for years to come! Please contact Cheri Evans at cevans@ocde or Cathy Marshall at cmarshall@ocde.us to let us know you are coming!